
From: Dowdell, Jennifer
Sent: 11/23/2010 9:53:52 AM
To: 'kms@cpuc.ca.gov' (kms@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Meeting late next week

Karen,

Per my vmail, Brian and I are trying to get into meet with Commissioner Simon on 
contested gas accord issues, but I would like to meet with you and some of my subject 
matter experts first. Do you have any availability late next week? I would really 
appreciate the meeting and we would take less than an hour.

I am headed to San Diego today but am available on email. Let me know

Have a great Thanksgiving!

Best regards

Jennifer Dowdell
Director, Regulatory Relations
415-973-2904
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